
RESPONSE FROM PRESIDENT KNAPP TO 19 GROUPS THANKING HIM FOR HIS ACTIONS AGAINST 
ANTISEMITISM 

 

From: Steven Knapp <sknapp@gwu.edu> 
Date: March 21, 2015 at 7:53:34 AM PDT 
To: Tammi Rossman-Benjamin <tammi@amchainitiative.org>, Steven Knapp <sknapp@email.gwu.edu> 

Cc: Other 18 Groups 
Subject: RE: Serious concerns about swastikas at International House 
Reply-To: <sknapp@gwu.edu> 

Dear Ms. Rossman-Benjamin, 
  
Thank you for the supportive message, and many thanks once again for your 

interest in our university and your concern for the welfare of our students. 
  
With best regards, 
  
Steven Knapp 
  
  
Office of the President 

The George Washington University 
Rice Hall  Suite 802 
2121 Eye Street NW 
Washington, DC 20052 
(202) 994-6500 
FAX: (202) 994-O654 
E-MAIL: sknapp@gwu.edu 
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